
We are thrilled to invite you to our Summer Fair, which promises to be an afternoon full
of fun, laughter, and a touch of medieval magic! Mark your calendars for June 15th, and
join us between 2 and 4pm for an unforgettable afternoon.
Here’s a sneak peek at what’s in store:

Red Fox Archery: Channel your inner Robin Hood and try your hand at archery.
Whether you're a seasoned archer or a complete novice, it's sure to be a hit!

1.

Face Painting: Transform into a knight, a princess, or even a dragon with our talented
face painters ready to bring your mediaeval fantasies to life.

2.

Raffle: Don’t miss out on our raffle with fantastic prizes up for grabs. Who knows, you
might just walk away with something special!

3.

Medieval Storytelling: Gather around and let our storytellers whisk you away to a
time of knights, castles, and epic quests.

4.

Forest School Activities: Get hands-on with nature through our forest school
activities. 

5.

And that’s not all! There will be plenty more to see and do, including food stalls, games,
and crafts. It’s the perfect way to spend a summer afternoon with family and friends.
All funds raised from the fair will go towards enhancing our school resources and
equipment, ensuring we continue to provide the best possible learning environment for
our students.
We can’t wait to see you there, ready to step back in time and enjoy a day of medieval
merriment!
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This Week

Monday 27th - Friday 31st May - Half term holiday (school closed)
Monday June 3rd 2024 - INSET (school closed)
Saturday 15th June - JYS Summer Fayre! 14:00 - 16:00
Monday 17th June - Wednesday 19th June - Y6 Residential Camp
Friday June 21st - Sports Day (information to follow)
Wednesday 3rd July - Transition Day 
Thursday 4th July - Summer Disco
Monday 15th July - Summer Show @3.30pm 
Friday July 19th 2024 - Last day of term
Monday 22nd and Tuesday 23rd July 2024 - INSET (school closed)

Important Dates Coming Up
House Points

Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
here are the weekly results:

Headteacher: Mr L Hanna     Deputy: Mr P Neaves    Chairs of Governors: Mrs C Few & Mr I Lomax

This has been another busy week at JYS. The children and staff came in
on Monday talking about the Northern Lights - those that were lucky
enough to witness them and those that weren’t.
Then our Years 6s were straight into their four days of exams. We are
incredibly proud of how they tackled them this year.
On Tuesday, we welcomed many parents in to hear from WSCC about
the proposed move to Minerva Heights. We are proud to have so many
families represented and keen to get their views across to the Council.
There has been a lot of excitement in Year 5, where the tadpoles that
they collected from the pond a couple of weeks ago have now become
frogs!


